
Stogner, Michael 

From: Davidson, Florene 
Sent: Wednesday, July 07, 1999 2:23 PM 
To: Stogner, Michael 
Subject: RE: Case 12209 

Thank you. 

From: Stogner, Michael 
Sent: Wednesday, July 07, 1999 2:21 PM 
To: Davidson, Florene 
Subject: Case 12209 

Tom Kellahin just called and requested that the Falcon Creek Resources, Inc. case be continued until August 5, 
1999. Also, he will be filing an amended application for this matter that corrects the legal description. 
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